
In Governor Walz’s proposed two-year state budget, he included eliminating two very 
critical services to nonpublic students and families – aids to nonpublic pupils and 
nonpublic pupil transportation aid. 
  
More than 50 years ago, Minnesota made a statutory commitment to provide certain 
services and supports to ALL students, regardless of where they received their 
education. We consider these as “common good” services – safe transportation to and 
from school, textbooks and educational aids for student learning, nursing services and 
counseling to support students and their mental health. For more than 5 decades, 
regardless of legislative makeup and/or good or bad budget situations, these services 
have endured. Elimination of these services would impact the students and families that 
rely on these services the most – working families (multiple jobs), students needing 
mental health help, and families in rural areas with limited transportation options. 
  
What can you do? Raise your voice! It’s simple! 

1.​ Contact your local legislator (house and senate) and tell them to oppose 
the elimination of these services that support students and families in your 
community. 

2.​ Our advocacy partner, the Minnesota Catholic Conference, has allowed 
us to link directly to their Action Alerts to make it simple for you to raise 
your voice to protect these services. 

3.​ Want to learn more about these services and MINNDEPENDENT legislative 
agenda? Check out our Advocacy page. 

  
Thank you for your support and advocacy for Central and Minnesota’s private and 
independent schools and students.  
 
 
 

https://csawqxn6.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qLsRnukw3smQs-8z9RZiizyuax68m7F7UTvprNWYrpCqu_Atb8Yy1CYkzgiQSdJpwZatsHMRw-FDKoTfOX9I2oELtJlYK5eOHMOZ2-6fZD7MlQUUV6GSqwWETXpkcWLDu8wd7dBjZce3fP4OKPMvr_hdJXLzezYNUIqis7PhsLJgg1F9dU-pq7ov9-gEQv-Q&c=aA2Nd5XUfjuH-baHr3d7i8WEb7mTEZ5Rqvor7ZVdDb-nE9XfAjJmkg==&ch=wXTNC9NPth3VBnFYn2rhbk3IKOP4kHeW1oICWgbAYPM0F1wGw1AkGw==
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https://csawqxn6.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qLsRnukw3smQs-8z9RZiizyuax68m7F7UTvprNWYrpCqu_Atb8Yy1CYkzgiQSdJp4HWMLjgB8ALRx9K-6Hrd8XNiJRKd38H-gHwcDUtVyks7ZIpbn33ZHflBOHKKvpELU83CXpDlZncqpJdhftbW7eG4RbfL27ZJ&c=aA2Nd5XUfjuH-baHr3d7i8WEb7mTEZ5Rqvor7ZVdDb-nE9XfAjJmkg==&ch=wXTNC9NPth3VBnFYn2rhbk3IKOP4kHeW1oICWgbAYPM0F1wGw1AkGw==
https://csawqxn6.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qLsRnukw3smQs-8z9RZiizyuax68m7F7UTvprNWYrpCqu_Atb8Yy1CYkzgiQSdJphCojzfMgx1sYchlm_1BGTr_hrCUxO0rm1IS7HVJq-tl-eNQ_XZF8XWduX9dZjcycaDlICu--H3Fpcm7W0FJVBSxVN4gxvsehIp0QvLtWkFo=&c=aA2Nd5XUfjuH-baHr3d7i8WEb7mTEZ5Rqvor7ZVdDb-nE9XfAjJmkg==&ch=wXTNC9NPth3VBnFYn2rhbk3IKOP4kHeW1oICWgbAYPM0F1wGw1AkGw==
https://csawqxn6.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qLsRnukw3smQs-8z9RZiizyuax68m7F7UTvprNWYrpCqu_Atb8Yy1COoCbM91zHI9u9ogxqCeHn6sfpA_F9-byNTaDUfReUQuHgACN3nx_HeCB7spw89BTTaZXOPkJvaHY8fLelPjCsYjxRseoEFdOGSySLKyg339O-hrdahTw4=&c=aA2Nd5XUfjuH-baHr3d7i8WEb7mTEZ5Rqvor7ZVdDb-nE9XfAjJmkg==&ch=wXTNC9NPth3VBnFYn2rhbk3IKOP4kHeW1oICWgbAYPM0F1wGw1AkGw==

